TYÖTERVEYSLAITOS

INSTITUTE OF OCCUPATIONAL BEALTH-L'INSTITUT DE MÉDECINE DU TRAVAIL-INSTITUT FÜR ARBEITSMEDIZIN

HAARTMANINKATU 1— HELSINKI — FINLAND
DIR.PROF. LEO NORO, M.D.

May 5, 1965

Dr. Henry Blackburn Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene University of Minnesota Stadium, Gate 27 Minneapolis, Minn. 55455 USA

Dear Henry,

Thanks for the ecg:s. They arrived yesterday.

The Scandinavian ecg boys will meet in Helsinki, at our Institute on Friday and Saturday 21-22 May 1965, to discuss the standardisation of criteria for myocardial ischemia. It would be most helpful for us, and stimulating for the meeting in general, to receive a copy of the report of the Working Party on ECG in Venice. I should be most grateful for a copy, even if it may be considered as a draft only, and subject to later editorial revisions. I also think that this would provide an excellent opportunity to spread the ideas expressed in Venice to those concerned.

With best regards,

Sincerely yours,

Martti J. Karvonen